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        15th May 2018 

  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Congratulations your child has been elected to represent Howes Primary School in a 
Tennis Competition  at Coventry & North Warwickshire Tennis Club  on the 21st May 
12:30pm - 2:30pm.  The children will be travelling by minibus to the venue following 
lunch and will be back to school before the end of the school day. 
 
Please ensure that on the day, your child has appropriate PE clothes, suitable for the 
weather.  They will also need to wear trainer or pumps. They should also bring a 
water bottle with them.   
 
Do not hesitate to get in touch with myself or Miss Gandy with any questions you 
may have. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Collen Mhlanga 
Sports Coach 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Please return the attached slip below byThursday 17th May. 

 
Child’s name:  ………………………………………………………… 
 
 
*I give / do not give permission for my child to participate in Tennis at Coventry & 
North Warwickshire on Monday 21st May 2018 
 
 

*Please delete 
 
 
Signed:   ………………………………………… 

 

 


